
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Our school term is in full swing again.  The children 

have settled in well to their new routines and class-

rooms.  Please ask our teachers if you are unsure of 

homework, spelling or reading expectations at the 

end of the school day.  They will be happy to explain 

and discuss any classroom issues with you.  I will be  

available Monday to Thursday for other whole school 

queries and Mrs Mayo will be available Fridays this 

term as Senior Leader. 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4—Mya 
For amazing independence and 

organisation shown when  

creating her artefact fact  

poster. 
 

Year 2— Olivia 
For her enthusiastic  

contributions to class  

discussions. 
 

Reception/Year 1— Jacob  
For trying hard and persevering 

in his maths.  
 

Week ending September 21st 2018 

Many Happy Returns 

to: 

Jessica 

Chloe 

Honey 

Maria 

Who celebrated their 

birthdays  

 

Book Swap 

After the success of book swap last year and as 

reading is a whole school priority, we are organising 

a monthly book swap.  The 1st Friday of each month 

will see a box of adult books and a box of children’s 

books being made available for you to be able to 

swap a book.  The 1st book swap will be on the 5th 

October so we would appreciate any donations of 

books before this so we can set up the initial  

boxes. 

Early Birds and Little 

Owls 

Please return your 

signed agreements by 

Friday 28th September. 

Latest reminders 

School photographs— 24th September 

Malvern Residential Yr 3 4—26th-29th September 

Arts Morning—4th October 

Harvest Festival—5th October, 9 am St Kenelm’s 

Church all welcome. 

Clubs 

School clubs will begin a little 

later this term due to our 

Malvern visit.  All clubs run 

for 9 weeks beginning 1st  

October 2018.  Please pay 

club invoices in week 1 of the 

club. 

Labelling 

Please label all children’s 

clothing.  Many children  

without names have already 

lost cardigans and jumpers. 

Birthday Sweets 

Children who bring in birthday 

sweets can give them out at the 

end of the day.  They are not to 

be eaten on site. If you do not 

want your child to receive these 

please call the office. 


